
MCC AND MNSEA 
YOUNGER 
MEMBERS EVENT

This networking event is being co-hosted by 

the Minnesota Concrete Council (MCC) and 

the Younger Members Group of the Minnesota 

Structural Engineers Association (MNSEA). The 

event is intended for younger members of both 

associations who are looking for opportunities 

to learn more about the construction industry via 

networking with other young professionals in a 

fun, relaxed atmosphere.  

So, what the heck is kubb? Kubb is a Swedish 

lawn game possibly dating back to days of 

Viking conquest. It is a game played between 

two teams attempting to knock over the 

opposition’s kubbs and finally the king to win the 

game. While mastering kubb is difficult, learning 

kubb is quite easy. Players must work together, 

discovering improved ways to play and new 

strategies. Individuals talk out and learn that 

compromise will most benefit their team. Visit 

http://minnesotakubb.com/ for more information 

about kubb.

DATE 
Tuesday, September 19, 2017

AGENDA
2:00 pm	 Registration
2:30 pm 	 “Concrete Spec’s: The 

Good, the Bad and the 
Ugly” presented by Bryan 
Maki, Chief Estimator, 
Adolfson & Peterson 
Construction

3:30 pm 	 Appetizers, cash bar and 
kubb

6:00 pm 	 Conclusion 

LOCATION 
Midland Hills Country Club - 2001 
Fulham Street, Roseville, MN 55113

COST 
$20 per person (includes continuing 
education credits, food, KUBB and 
GREAT fun!!)

RSVP 
RSVP online by September 12, 2017 @ 
www.mnconcretecouncil.com

QUESTIONS 
Contact Margaret Mills, Administrator 
of the Minnesota Concrete Council 
at 651-482-9549 or via e-mail at 
margaret@mnconcretecouncil.com


